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Docket No. 030-29557 License No. 20-27908-01

Cameo Diagnostic Centre, Inc.
ATrN: Paul Rosenbaum

President
155 Maple Street, Suite 102
Springfield, Massachusetts 01105

Dear Mr. Rosenbaum:

We are in receipt of your letter dated January 20,1994 addressed to me which indicates that
Cameo Diagnostic Centre, Inc. will be submitting an amendment request to this office to: (1)
change locations, (2) add authorized users, and (3) eliminate certain enclosures (o the
existing license 20-27908-01. We await the submittal of this amendment request with
appropriate supporting documentation for these changes and the necessary amendment fee.
At such time we will initiate action on the request.

Please be advised that until such time a.s you have received an amendment to your license
authorizing changes identified in your letter, you may not proceed with any of those changes.

We look forward to the submittal of your amendment request.

Sincerely,
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Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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